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MEMORANDUM: LORD MAYOR 
DEPUTY LORD MAYOR 
ELECTED MEMBERS 

CENTRAL HOBART PRECINCTS PLAN - DISCUSSION 
PAPER

Meeting: City Planning Committee Meeting date: 1 November 
2021 

Raised by: Councillor Dutta 

Question: 

Can the Director advise what was the rationale to the naming of the five precincts 
within the discussion paper and why an aboriginal name was not considered? 

Response: 

The five precincts currently have working titles based on current character and 
identity. These may be refined with feedback from the community and key 
stakeholder consultation process. If an Aboriginal name is to be used it would need 
the authorisation of the Aboriginal community. The Aboriginal community is to be 
consulted as part of the process. 

As signatory to this report, I certify that, pursuant to Section 55(1) of the Local 
Government Act 1993, I hold no interest, as referred to in Section 49 of the Local 
Government Act 1993, in matters contained in this report. 

Neil Noye 
DIRECTOR CITY PLANNING 

Date: 7 December 2021 
File Reference: F21/111150; 13-1-10 


